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 From: Tim Kay 
 Sent: 03 March 2016 22:39

 To: LDF
 Subject: Tottenham area local plan.

Dear Sir/Madam,
I have just spent a depressing hour reading the Tottenham area development plan.
As a resident of 
Tottenham Hale I have to say I am opposed to the entirety of the plan which 
appears to favour a small 
variation on the Hale Village development being parachuted into every small 
parcel of land available. This 
would transform Tottenham into a cut price Stratford without the landscaping and
sports facilities. As a local 
resident I value Tottenham’s diversity and feel that the plan solely involves 
setting aside areas to provide 
developers with land on which to build high-rise dwelling completely out of 
character with the area and 
without considering the needs of those who actually live here. 
I also feel that the presentation of information, low key consultation process 
and lack of information about 
means of communicating views to the council on the matter to be at worst  
calculated to reduce opportunity 
to raise objections and at best negligent. 
Tottenham needs regeneration not re-creating as some Bouygues / large developers
profit scheme and I urge 
you to please reconsider the plan.  

Yours faithfully, 

Tim Kay

 
______________________________________________________________________ 
This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

Page 1


